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28th February 2023
Trips to Ilkley Toy Museum
Cedar: Tuesday 21st March 2023
Hazel: Thursday 30th March 2023

Dear parents/carers,
To conclude our topic on ‘Toys and Transport’ Cedar and Hazel class will be attending a workshop at the toy museum in Ilkley. This will be extremely exciting for the children as they will see a variety of toys from the past, attempt a picture quiz and take part in a drawing activity. They will also get an opportunity to handle some of the toys. 
Important reminders:
We kindly ask for a £5 voluntary contribution towards the trip. This will cover the cost of transport and the workshop for each child. Although contributions are voluntary, we will be unable to go ahead with the trip if we do not receive enough of them. Please make payment via ParentPay. 
Your child will need to wear their school uniform along with a waterproof coat and comfortable shoes.
Yours faithfully
Mrs Malik and Mrs Barlow
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------Year 1 – Ilkley Toy Museum trip
Please return the slip to school no later than Friday 10th March 2023.
I give permission for my child ________________________________in class ________________________  to attend the school trip. 
I will pay £5 contribution via ParentPay.
I would like my child to have a free school packed lunch.  
I will provide a packed lunch for my child

Signed: _____________________________ parent/carer Date: ____________________
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